
VILLAGE OF NEW GLARUS 
MEETING OF THE NEW GLARUS PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF 
TRUSTEES 
New Glarus Village Hall – Community Room 
319 2nd Street, New Glarus WI 53574 
 
July 19, 2023 6:30 P.M. 
MINUTES 

 
1. Call to Order: Vice-president Ramirez called the meeting to order at 

6:31 P.M. Those present, in addition to Ramirez, were trustees Beth 
Blahut, Suzi Janowiak, Tiffany Kuenzi, and Shelly Truttmann; Library 
Director Amy Trumble, and Village Liaison Larry Stuessy. Absent: 
Linda Hiland. 

2. Approval of Agenda: Janowiak moved to approve the agenda. Motion 
carried. 

3. Comments & Questions from the Public: None. 
    4.    Unfinished Business 

     A.   Discussion and Consideration: Donation reallocation: 
Truttmann made a motion that the board should move two large donations 
currently held in the village account to the library’s capital campaign 
account at Lakeridge Bank. Motion carried. 
                  B.   Discussion and Consideration:  Building project update: 
Nothing new to report at this time. 
     5.   New Business 
      A.  Discussion and Consideration:  Wisconsin Public Library 
Compensation Study: The DPI study was due to be released on June 30th 
but the release has been delayed. Stuessy made a motion to revisit this 
issue next month, as unfinished business; the board will review the DPI 
study at that time. 
     6.  Bills and Finance Report 
       A.  Bills were presented and approved as follows:  

$ 2,290.84 dated June 27, 2023 
$    822.83 dated July 11, 2023 

       B.  Financial statement 
      7.  Director’s Report: See attached. 
      8.  Approval of Minutes  
      A.  Final draft minutes of June 21, 2023 
were approved as received. 
      9.  Reports / Discussion / Consideration: 



                  A.  Administration 

● CFSW Financial Report: Latest statement not available yet. 
     B.  Communication Team: Nothing to report. 
     C.  Grants Team: Community Impact Grant results will be 
available in August. 
     D.  Partnership Team: Nothing to report. 
     E.  Village Board Liaison: Stuessy has been reaching out to 
community members in search of potential building sites. 
     F.  Friends of the Library: Nothing to report. 
     G.  President’s Report: Nothing to report. 

       10.  Adjournment: Ramirez adjourned the meeting at 7:17 P.M. 
  



 

Director’s Report –July 19, 2023 
Amy Trumble 

 
Record Summer Reading Program Numbers 

Thanks to the hard work of Brooke Mathews, our Youth Services Librarian, and the generous 

donations from New Glarus area businesses, we had record attendance at our summer 

programming events during June.  The library had 1,444 people in attendance at our children’s 

programs, which is more than June and July numbers combined in previous years.  We still 

have a couple of weeks remaining for our Summer Reading Program. We are excited to see 

what are final numbers are for July! (July 2023 numbers below are through July 14th) 

 

 
 

Epson Scanner is Up and Running 

We had our first few patrons come in to work on scanning projects during the month of June.  

After a brief tutorial, each spent a couple of hours at the library digitizing photos.  Although the 

patrons using the equipment expressed concern because they were not generally users of 

technology, they had no trouble using the scanner for their projects. 
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